
Please SUPPORT HB1008 " Vehicle-Miles-Traveled Tax and Associated Mandated Devices - Prohibition 

(Transportation Freedom Act of 2025)" 

If Maryland started recording mileage driven and then implementing a tax based on mileage, this would 

be a violation of a citizen's right to privacy as specified in the U.S. Constitution. 

If a Maryland citizen drives a large portion of their miles in another state, why should Maryland be able 

to tax those miles? 

Citizen's already pay Maryland gas tax. Owner's of gas/diesel powered vehicles have already incurred a 

drastic increase in Maryland registration fees over the last year. 

 Electric vehicle owners, who don't pay gas tax, should have increased registration fees to fund the 

Maryland road maintenance budget. 


